
 

 

 
Notification email – Additional information from Transpower for capex IM review – 17 August 
2017 
 
Good afternoon 
 
Today we have published information received from Transpower on potential improvements to the 
information requirements in the capital expenditure input methodology (capex IM). 
 
As part of our capex IM review, we invited Transpower to provide us with more detail on parts of its 
submission on our proposed focus areas consultation paper. With agreement from us, Transpower 
provided us with this information on 15 August 2017. 
 
The information is now available on our website at the following link: 
http://www.comcom.govt.nz/regulated-industries/input-methodologies-2/transpower-input-
methodologies/capex-input-methodology-review/. 
 
We are not seeking submissions on this information at this time. This information will be used to 
help inform our draft decision, which we will invite submissions on in November 2017. 
 
Kind regards, 
Keston Ruxton 
 
Keston Ruxton 
Manager, EAD - Regulation Development | Regulation Branch  
Commerce Commission | Te Komihana Tauhokohoko 
44 The Terrace | PO Box 2351 | Wellington 6140 | New Zealand 
DDI +64 (0)4 924 3673 | keston.ruxton@comcom.govt.nz   
Follow us on Twitter @NZComCom 
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